
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 3rd October 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Additional After School Club 

 

Our after school club facility continues to prove a popular option for many of our children and 

parents. Due to the increase in attendance numbers, we are delighted to add an additional club. 

 

Every Thursday from 5th October, until after half term, a Football Club will be offered to our Y4, Y5 

and Y6 pupils, in order to build towards competing at a local level. It will be led by our Everton in 

the Community coaches.  

 

The club will be restricted to a maximum number of 50 pupils. 

This will be on a first come, first served basis! 

 

Please complete the attached slip and return it to your child’s class teacher  

 

 
 

I would like my child,                                                , to take part in the Y4 – Y6 Football after school 

club on Thursdays. 

 

Permission to walk home alone  (please tick) 

 

 

Emergency contact telephone number:  

  

 

 

                                                           

 
Miss L. Rice  

Principal 

 


